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by Tas Ktenidis

Lost and Found School Uniform.

School uniforms, like lunch box containers
are common items that our students tend to
lose on a regular basis. Playing does become
a priority for them and many of the students
will forget to collect jackets for example
when they do return to class.

Near the Multipurpose room, we have an
area that is allocated for all things lost. If
you are aware of your child having lost
items, please feel free to go to the lost and
found and look through for your child’s
belongings. 

Towards the end of term, we will be
collecting items that have been left behind
and will decide on what to do with them. If
you do have any queries, please do not
hesitate to contact the school.

Welcome 2023 Receptions

Last week we had our new 2023 Receptions
attend their first transition visit.
It was a great pleasure to see their
excitement coming to the Hub for the first
time as students. It was wonderful to meet
new families and catch up with existing
families. 

We look forward to forging an excellent and
successful relationship with you celebrating
the learning successes your child will enjoy
during their years at the Hub.

Classes 2023

Current planning for 2023 has been well on the way.
Student placements to class has been finalised and
further communication will be sent out. We will also
have our internal transition towards the end of term.
This will give students the opportunity to meet their
peers for the new school year and class teacher where
we are able.

Class structures for 2023 will be;

-Two Reception/ Year 1 classes
-One Year 1/2  Class
-One Year 2/3 Class
-Two Year 3/4 Classes
-Two Year 4/5 Classes
-Two Year 5/6 Classes

The tenth class will allow us to keep numbers low in all
classes across the school.
This will allow for greater teacher support in class and
for growth in all year levels. 
Our next phase will be to begin the process of placing
teachers to their respective classes.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to
contact the school.

Kind Regards

Tas Ktenidis
Principal

Growth Mind Set
"We don't develop courage by being happy every day.
We develop it by surviving difficult times and
challenging adversity."
-Barbara De Angelis.



From the desk of the Deputy
Principal

Save our Sports

Medication.
Please note that it is the
Parent/Caregivers' responsibility
to collect
their child's medication from the
Front Office by the end of Term 4
Friday 16th December 2022.

We ask that you take the time to
update any
health care plans and check that
all medication is still in date.

All Medications must be
prescribed by an Authorised
Health
Professional and be in an original
pharmacy-labelled container
. 
All details on the pharmacy label
must correlate with the
Medication
Agreement form. Medication will
not be given if any of the
information differs.

child or young person’s name
date of dispensing
name of medication
strength of medication
dose (how much to give)

Who is responsible for providing Medication to the Education
Service?

The parent or guardian is responsible for providing all medication and
administration equipment. They should be encouraged to give and
collect any medication in person where possible. 

Where this is not possible, the education and care staff, in consultation
with the parent or guardian, should discuss and agree on safe
methods of transport and transfer.

As previously stated. All medications must be provided in an original
pharmacy container and have a pharmacy label with:

when the dose should be given other administration instructions (such
as to be taken with food).

Save our SportsSports News

2023 Membership Forms Due

Membership forms have been given out to all interested players for next
year.

A reminder that membership forms for all sports – Cricket, Netball, Soccer
and Cricket and Pedal Prix – are due back tomorrow Friday 25th
November.

2023 Coordinators and Coaches.

It’s not too late to support Out of School Sports by volunteering to either
coordinate or coach one of the above mentioned sports.
Please either indicate on the membership forms or contact Sarah via the
Front Office.

Farewell Pre-Service Teachers.

Thank you to Elijah Falzon, Tom Roberts and Meg Butcher for being an
active member of supporting our students in Rooms 17, 18 and 18 for the
past three weeks. We hope you have had a positive introduction to school
life; wishing you all the very best with future studies and practicums. 

Kind regards,

Sarah

NOVEMBER

MUSIC SHOWCASE
Tuesday 22nd November 6.00pm

TWILIGHT END OF YEAR CONCERT
Wednesday 30th November 5.30pm

DECEMBER

YEAR 6 GRADUATION

Thursday 15th December

END OF TERM 4
Friday 16th Early dismiss

by Sarah Magnusson

SAVE THESAVE THESAVE THE   
   DATEDATEDATE

expiry date (where there is no expiry date the medication must
have been dispensed within the last 6 months).

First Dose
Due to the dangers of an adverse reaction the first dose must be
supervised by a parent, guardian or health professional. 

At The Hub We Value Relationships, Responsibility, Resilience and Respect

Absences
The Front Office can be notified of any student absences by phoning
8270 5055 or sending a text to 
0428 910 895



D u r i n g  b o o k  w e e k
R o o m  2  s t u d e n t s  w e r e
l u c k y  e n o u g h  t o  m e e t
l o c a l  i l l u s t r a t o r  K a r e n
B r i g g s .
K a r e n  s p o k e  a b o u t  h o w
h e r  i n s p i r a t i o n  s t e m s
f r o m  h e r  m e m o r i e s  o f
h o l i d a y s  w i t h  h e r
g r a n d m o t h e r  o n  t h e
C u m m e r a g u n i a  M i s s i o n
&  h e r  l o v e  o f  n a t u r e .

A s  a  w h o l e  c l a s s  w e
b r a i n  s t o r m e d  i d e a s  o f
w h a t  a  b u n y i p  m i g h t
l o o k  l i k e .  
K a r e n  s h o w e d  u s  s o m e
d r a w i n g  t e c h n i q u e s  &
s o m e  s t u d e n t s  h e l p e d
h e r  c o l o u r  t h e  b u n y i p
i n .
B a c k  a t  s c h o o l  o u r
s t u d e n t s  c r e a t e d  &
d r e w  t h e i r  o w n
b u n y i p ' s .

J u l i e  C a m p b e l l
R e s o u r c e  C e n t r e
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CHRISTMAS DONUTS
$3.50 each



Orders now available through the

App

Order cut off date 1st December @9am
No late orders will be accepted.

Donuts will be delivered with the lunch orders.
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Canteen News
Big Thank you to Anat, Kristie, Amal and Michelle for helping out on
Sports Day. 
Your help was very much appreciated on a very busy day.



We are always looking for volunteers to help in the canteen.
if you have some spare time & would be able to help next year please
come and see me. 
Canteen operates from 8.30 - 12.30 Mon-Fri

Trish & Andrea.
Canteen Managers



Receive school notices and
Newsletter on Skoolbag

Connect with the classroom on 

class dojo
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From Sam Tuff the OSHC Director

DEC/JAN VACATION CARE BOOKING
FORMS AVAILABLE WEEEK7

Aberfoyle Hub Primary School
29 JEANETTE CRESCENT, ABERFOYLE PARK SA 5159

www.ahs@schools.sa.edu.au
dl.0536.info@schools.sa.edu.au
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OSHC

Follow us on Facebook 
facebook.com/AberfoyleHubR7school


